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Our first parent play session was a great success and they had such fun with the 

children. We look forward to many more in the future. 

We have introduced scooters, new mud kitchens, chalks, conkers and tins for 

making music this month. It is wonderful to see the creative and imaginative 

games that the children create from these resources. 



 

 

 

 

 

                        Thank you’ s 

Thank you to the Akuffo family for their 

donation of scooters this has enabled a new 

play zone to be available.  

Thank you to the Phipps family for the 

buggy, this will enable buggy racing. 

Thank you to the Poon family for the play 

kitchen which supports our home corner. 

Thank you to the Hajdu family for the 

scooter and wellies. 

We rely on donations to make Opal a huge 

success so we thank you dearly for your 

support. 

                                      Donations 

We are looking for the following: 

• Tarpaulin sheets 

• Ropes 

• Dressing up items 

• Buggy/strollers (Full size) 

 

                                              

                         Quotes 

‘Thank you so much for this great initiative of 

parent play session. I had just as much fun and it 

was so great to be able to see more of their 

environment at school. Can’t wait for the next 

one!’  Yr 1 parent 

‘That is so clever, such a clever thing to do with 

chalk.’ Yr 4 pupil 

‘It is such a joy to see the children so engaged 

with one another and happy.’ Staff 

‘Happy, happy, happy!’ Yr 3 pupil 

‘I love being able to play with my sister!’ Yr 5 

pupil 

     Parent play sessions 

The first session was a huge success, thank 

you to the x5 parents who joined us for the 

fun.  The next session will be:         

                  Thursday 5th December 

                                 12-1pm                    

         Come and join in the fun and play! 

Please book a place by contacting the school 

office. You can book a school lunch if you 

wish and we ask for you to bring with you a 

donated item for Opal.     

                                 Wellies 

 Well done to those that have 

brought in wellies to school to wear 

outdoors. This is to enable the children to 

explore all areas of outdoors with suitable 

footwear and then change into school shoes 

for indoors. 

Please send in a pair of wellies or outdoor 

shoes and also any donations are very 

welcome so all children have access to spare 

wellies, thank you. 

Our indoor creative club for those children who 

love being creative! 


